
Hazel Health and Saint Louis Public

Schools have partnered to provide

same day, urgent care visits at school

or at home so students can get back

to the classroom more quickly.

Hazel is an optional service that is offered at no cost

to SLPS students. Hazel offers on-demand virtual

care, including over-the-counter medications, care

coordination with your family doctor, and

communication with your child’s school.

Learn more & sign up!

Kids get sick.
Accidents happen.
Life is hectic.

my.hazel.co/slps

Hazel can treat:

Headaches


Rashes


Asthma

Minor Injuries


Nosebleeds


Sore Throat

Fever

Cold, flu

Cough

Diarrhea

Nausea, vomiting


Earache, Ear infection

Allergic reactions


Heartburn, Acid reflux

Constipation

Insect bites & Stings


Menstrual cramps


Medication forms

Concussions


Pink eye, Styes

Animal bites


Acne

Lice

Stomach Ache

When your student uses Hazel Health at school, they can almost always safely

go back to class after a visit. This can help your student save an average of 3

hours of learning time every time they don’t have to leave school to see a doctor.

To learn more about how Hazel can help your student, visit 
to sign up or opt out. 

  my.hazel.co/slps


